
As a specialist provider of top quality electrical 
protection devices and solutions to homes 
and businesses throughout Australia, Hager 
Electro prides itself on the quality of our 
products and the safety of our customers.

A potential defect has been discovered on a range 
of our RCBO’s (Combined Safety Switch and 
Circuit Breaker). These products are commonly 
installed in electrical enclosures or meterboxes.

Whilst the fault is very rare, we have taken the 
voluntary decision to Recall all of these units sold 
and installed in Australia and New Zealand. 

Our discussion with your Electrical Contractor has 
indicated that you may have had at least one of 
these products installed at your home or business.

Hager Electro have engaged your Electrical 
Contractor to perform the changeover at no cost to you.

Rest assured, that the potential fault is concerned purely 
with the unit itself and is in no way related to the installation 
or workmanship of your Electrical Contractor.

Please accept this correspondence as confi rmation 
of the work that is required and our apologies for any 
inconvenience scheduling this replacement may cause.

The replacement will not affect your electrical installation, except 
to ensure that the RCBO functions are safe and effective.

Please visit www.hagerelectro.com.au/6862.htm for more 
information or to register the location of RECALLED RCBO/s. 

Hager Electro recalls ‘mono’ range
of single module RCBO (combination RCD & MCB)
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